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Victoria Jackson <vljackso@asu.edu>

request for letter of impact from School of Humanities, Arts, and Culture 

Patricia Friedrich <Patricia.Friedrich@asu.edu> Fri, Oct 5, 2018 at 10:27 AM
To: Victoria Jackson <vljackso@asu.edu>
Cc: Jeffrey Kassing <jkassing@asu.edu>

 

Dear Victoria:

 

SHArCS was consulted and faculty see no nega�ve impact for their unit. Good luck with your proposal.

 

Pa�y

 

 

Patricia Friedrich, PhD

Associate Dean of Academic Programs and Faculty Affairs,

New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences

Professor of Linguis�cs/Rhetoric and Composi�on,

School of Humani�es, Arts, and Cultural Studies

Arizona State University P. O. Box 37100

4701 W. Thunderbird Rd. Mail Code 3051

Phoenix, AZ, USA 85069-7100

voice 602 543-6046

 

 

 

 

From: Victoria Jackson <vljackso@asu.edu> 
Date: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 at 2:46 PM 
To: Patricia Friedrich <Patricia.Friedrich@asu.edu> 
Cc: Jeffrey Kassing <jkassing@asu.edu> 
Subject: Re: request for le�er of impact from School of Humani�es, Arts, and Culture
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Thank you, Dean Freidrich,

 

I appreciate your effort to help us with the certificate and letter of impact.

 

Best,

Victoria

 

On Wed, Oct 3, 2018 at 2:23 PM Patricia Friedrich <Patricia.Friedrich@asu.edu> wrote:

Hi Victoria:

 

Thank you for reaching out to us. I have submi�ed the request to Louis Mendoza, Director of SHArCS, and he
promised to get back to me very soon.

 

Thank you!

 

Pa�y

 

Patricia Friedrich, PhD

Associate Dean of Academic Programs and Faculty Affairs,

New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences

Professor of Linguis�cs/Rhetoric and Composi�on,

School of Humani�es, Arts, and Cultural Studies

Arizona State University P. O. Box 37100

4701 W. Thunderbird Rd. Mail Code 3051

Phoenix, AZ, USA 85069-7100

voice 602 543-6046

 

 

 

 

From: Victoria Jackson <vljackso@asu.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 at 10:28 AM 
To: Patricia Friedrich <Patricia.Friedrich@asu.edu> 
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Cc: Jeffrey Kassing <jkassing@asu.edu> 
Subject: request for le�er of impact from School of Humani�es, Arts, and Culture

 

Hello Dean Friedrich,

 

My name is Victoria Jackson and I am a sports historian and lecturer in the School of Historical, Philosophical, and
Religious Studies in CLAS.

 

I am writing to request a letter of impact from your School of Humanities, Arts, and Cultures regarding our SHPRS
certificate, "sports, cultures, and ethics."  I sat in on the most recent CAPC meeting last week because the certificate is
in its final stages of approval and to answer any questions concerning the certificate.  I did not know about your
School's Philosophy, Religion, and Society program and that the faculty would want to review our proposal.  You will
find it attached.

 

I did know about Jeffrey Kassing's  and Lindsey Meân's excellent sport-related work, and, thanks to Jeff and Lindsey's
understanding and willingness to join the effort, we've worked quickly to bring them in on our certificate team and
include them and their courses in the proposal.  I am CC'ing Jeff here if you have any questions for him.  (Hi Jeff!)

 

Are you able to assist in our effort to obtain a letter of impact from the School of Humanities, Arts, and Cultures?  I
should also share that we are working on a relatively short timeline if this certificate is to move forward and become
available for students in Fall 2019.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Best,

Victoria 
--

Victoria L. Jackson, Ph.D.

Sports Historian

School of Historical, Philosophical, and Religious Studies

Arizona State University

Victoria.Jackson@asu.edu 
(480)313-2922

Go Devils!

 

 

--

Victoria L. Jackson, Ph.D.

Sports Historian

School of Historical, Philosophical, and Religious Studies

Arizona State University

mailto:jkassing@asu.edu
mailto:Victoria.Jackson@asu.edu

